
 June 9, 2014   Unit 201 Board Meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order by V-President Carolyn 
Worsham at 12:00.  Members in attendance were:  
Carolyn Worsham, Linda Briggs, E.W. Sweeney, Nixie 
Lynch, Patsy Pierce, Liz Karnicki, John Smalley, Arline 
Meyers, Dave Becker, and Paul Aguillard.  Those not in 
attendance were:  Kris Cherry, Martha Oliver and Dolores 
Bolton. 

The minutes of the meeting of April 14 were approved. 

John presented the financial reports for April  and May and 
they will be filed  for audit. 

The officers for next year were elected.  Carolyn 
Worsham-President, E.W. Sweeney-V-President and Kris 
Cherry-Secretary. 

The financial books were audited for 2013 and everything 
was in order. 

Old business:  The building was pressure washed, poison 
ivy removed and the trees trimmed.  The Studio has a 
sound system that can be used anytime needed.  Still 
waiting for bids on waxing the floors and cleaning the 
carpet. 

New business:  Carolyn thanked Past President Dave for 
his service. She also thanked Jerry Heckman for his 
service.  



ACBL wants us to have a Facebook presence.   

Lake Charles now has print outs that include a summary 
of all teams and leads as well as score.  We will purchase 
the software to include all the hands to be viewed on our 
website for everyone to check out.   

The board voted everyone present on the day we have 
birthday celebration for that month to have a free play.  

Rayburn Country has lost its sanction and has no website. 

Miriam Cooper has changed her Life Master Party to 
September 6 with Dave Becker, Liz Karnicki and Marilyn 
Adams as hosts.  

The meeting was adjourned at 12:45. 

Respectfully  submitted,  E.W. Sweeney-Assistant 
Secretary 


